
From: Riley Donovan  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 10:26 AM 
To: SSIInfo 
Subject: Bylaw 537 
 

Good morning,  
 
I am an islander writing in to object to the lack of a fulsome debate around Bylaw 537. Choosing 
not to hold a public hearing, and potentially passing all three readings at once, amounts to a 
circumvention of the legitimate democratic process that islanders expect and deserve.  
 
This bylaw should not be passed using a shortcut process, but should rather be discussed and 
debated by residents. 
 
Riley Donovan 
Salt Spring Island  


